CATHEDRAL

March 31, 2009

To whom it my concern,

Slater Builders has worked on new construction projects and building
renovation for the Archdiocese of Los Angeles over a period of eight years.
These projects ranged in cost from one hundred thousand to over eight
million dollars.

Slater Builders continuing relationship with the Archdiocese is testament
to their professional workmanship, cost competitiveness, delivery on
schedule, response to problems and cost savings suggestions. They have
a staff of professional project managers and superintendents and an owner
who is personally involved in each project.

I have had a role in each of the projects that they have completed for the
Archdiocese and T am currently the owner project supervisor for a six
million dollar school extension.

I highly recommend Slater Builders as your builder.

Sincerely,

Br. Hilarion O’Connor
Director Strategic Capital Projects



